
Notice of Temporary Business Interruption due to Office Layout Changes 

 

Our office will be implementing extensive changes to the office layout to improve working 

conditions due to the spread of the corona virus infection. The construction period and 

the work schedule are as follows: 

 

October 30, 2020, to November 4, 2020  

 

*Please note that due to possible construction delays, the resumption of normal business 

hours may be delayed. We will notify you by email and post a notice on our website in 

case of any schedule changes. 

 

Business operations on October 30, November 2 and November 4 during the period will 

be conducted as follows: 

 

Consultation services are temporarily suspended 

Due to construction work, our office is not available for consultations or meetings. 

 

Work procedures during and after the construction period 

We will contact you individually on a case-by-case basis for further discussions. If you 

would like to take up a new case, please contact us well in advance.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

 

 


